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Mr Daniel Bennett

National President

Australian Institute of Landscape Architects
Suite 11

617 Elizabeth Street

REDFERN NSW 2016

nsw@aila.org.au

Dear Mr Bennett

Thank you for your letter to the Minister for Roads, Maritime and Freight about Australian
Institute of Landscape Architects’ (AILA) review of the WestConnex. Because Sydney
Motorway Corporation (SMC) is the entity responsible for financing and delivering the
motorway, the Minister has requested that | respond to you directly on this matter.

SMC welcomes independent reviews and the participation of key experts and stakeholders
like the AILA in the development of plans for WestConnex.

Mr Tom Kennedy, Urban Design Director and | will be happy to meet with you to discuss
the approach we are taking for the final stage of WestConnex, the M4-M5 Link and listen
to your ideas.

To arrange a meeting, please contact Tom at tom.kennedy@westconnex.com.au or phone
1800 660 248.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Minister.

Yours sj )

[ Peter Jones
Project Director M4-M5 Link
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